
September 11, 2000

TO: Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Information Letters.

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE INFORMATION LETTER NO. 0008,
COMPONENT SERVICE LIFE

This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Information Letter No. 0008.  This Service
Information Letter is superceded by the latest revision of Service Information Letter No. 0116. 
Additionally, Tail Rotor Blade, P/N 28-15110, has previously been removed from Note 3 of
Type Certificate Data Sheet H1CE and are no longer approved for installation on F-28A/280
aircraft.
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